Cloonan Middle School
 Day at the Stamford Symphony

Sunday, April 6, 2014, is Cloonan Middle School Day at the Stamford Symphony!
The Stamford Symphony has donated tickets for its April 6th concert to Cloonan Middle School!   We are selling them for $5.00 each.   Our school keeps 100% of the proceeds to help to fund arts programs in our school.

The April 6th concert begins at 3 pm and provides a wonderful opportunity for our students and their families to visit the Symphony and explore the excitement and "serious fun" of Kodaly, Dvorak, and Tchaikovsky at the Palace Theatre, in downtown Stamford.  

Please join us before the concert at 2 PM for the MusiKids program, a 45 minute interactive music education experience that will help the children understand the afternoon's performance and have an opportunity to meet one of our talented musicians.
Order your ticket(s) now by completing the form below and returning it to Mrs. Delson before March 31st, along with your check payable to Cloonan PTO.  This is a perfect opportunity to support our school, make money for our organization, and hear some incredible music with your family!  

Questions about Cloonan Middle School Day at the Symphony?   Email Mrs. Delson at wdelson@stamfordct.gov.
-------------------------------------------C U T  H E R E --------------------------------------

                Parent’s Name_____________________________________________

Child’s Name__________________________________________________

                Phone # ______________________e-mail___________________________

Child tickets _______  Adult Tickets________

Total tickets_________ x $5.00 = _________ (total enclosed)

